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TADCASTER NEIGHBOURHOOD DEVELOPMENT PLAN (TNDP) 

PRE-SUBMISSION PLAN FOR REGULATION 14 CONSULTATION 

Dear Friend, 

Welcome to this Summary of our Pre-Submission Tadcaster Neighbourhood Development Plan. Here 
we set out our ‘vision’ of the town’s future, our ‘aims’ and a summary of the plan’s policies. The 
policies are designed to answer the community’s key concerns and to achieve the Plan’s aims. 

To view the full Neighbourhood Development Plan, supporting documents, and an online response 
form for your comments, please go to www.tadcastertowncouncil.gov.uk.  A paper version of the 
response form is attached to this letter, although we strongly encourage you to use the online 
response form as this makes it easier for us to process your responses. Thank you! 

The full Plan will also be available to view at the following public locations around the town, where 
there is also a collection box if you choose to complete the paper version of the response form. 

• The Barn, St Joseph’s Street 
• Tadcaster Medical Centre, Crab Garth 
• Tadcaster Community Library, Station Road 
• Swimming Pool, Westgate  
• Rosemary House, Rosemary Court 
• Calcaria House, Windmill Rise 
• Kelcbar Centre, Kelcbar Close 
• The Ark, Kirkgate 

 
The consultation will run for 7 weeks from Friday 23rd June to Friday 11th August. 

 
During this period, you can also view the Plan, discuss it and ask questions at 3 community drop-ins.  

- Saturday 1st July, The Barn 9-12am 
- Tuesday 18th July, The Ark 1-4pm 
- Saturday 5th August, The Barn 1-4pm 

We would really appreciate your views on this important document for our town. Once the Plan has 
been submitted to North Yorkshire Council, examined by an independent Planning Inspector and 
modified as necessary, the final Plan will come back to you to vote for or against in a public 
referendum, hopefully in early 2024. 

Yours faithfully 

David Bowgett Mayor and Chairman of Tadcaster Town Council      

David Gluck  Chairman of Tadcaster Neighbourhood Development Plan Steering Group   
             

http://www.tadcastertowncouncil.gov.uk/

